
KEY LARGO VOL. FIRE/RESCUE DEPT. 

GENERAL MEETING OF September 8, 2011 
 
 
President Mike Jenkins called the meeting to order at 8:02 PM in the Day Room at Fire Station #1 in Key 
Largo, Florida.    
 
Pledge of Allegiance followed with a prayer.   
 
Roll call: attached-we have a quorum!  Need 23/have 24 
 
Minutes:  OK’d as posted December 2010 minutes. 
 
Treasurer’s report:     MOTION by Anngee Quinones & SECOND by Scott Desquotte to accept as read-
carried. 
 
Membership:   Membership elections:  Roy Macin, AaronDouglas, Jonathan Paz & Jessica Torres were voted 
in-Welcome Aboard! 
 
Elections Committee:              Paul Mosczynski, Anngee Quinones, Scott Thompson & Don Conord are the 
committee which will approve candidates, per By-Laws. 
 
Sunshine:  Carol Sensiola (sic) passed away 
 
Chief’s report:  Chief Garcia:    we will have a 9/11 Rememberance on Sunday at 9:00 AM.  We are having 
staffing shortages-our goal is 4 at each station.  Folks sign up but don’t show up-that is not good.  If you sign 
up, you should show up, please!  All radios are now rebanded.  Monday is set for the 1st public meeting for 
District budget.  You can go onto Kaplan for training now.   PAT:  if you do not pass, you do not gear up!  Sign 
up for the Great Florida Fire School.  Hydrant inspections:  FKAA is painting over the reflective striping!  
Lifescan is needed once a yr.  We want to recognize Bill Meehan who is now a Certified Fire Inspector-he took 
classes on his own, in Ocala.   Congratulations!   We are having Charter Pest Control twice a month for ‘skeeter 
control.  Please keep the station doors closed at night to keep the vermin out!  We need to take care of this 
property which will cost less in upkeep and more for reimbursement, training & equipment. 
James Griffeth:  Oct. 6 is Pink Heals to support Breast Cancer-check it out.    Paul Mosczynski:  Fire Prevention 
Week 10/12/11 at Key Largo School PK-4 grade-sign up!  President Mike Jenkins:  Please start wearing Class 
B uniforms at the General Meetings. 
 
Old business:    no report 
 
New Business:   We had a quorum tonite-thanks to all in attendance!  Also, please patronize “Porky’s Gym” as 
he a big help to our Dept. 
 
   
 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:26 PM 
 

________________________________ 
 
Kandy L. Moore, Recording Secretary                                      


